
April 16, 1981

Mr. Ronald Cuccaro
Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro, Ltd.
22 Elizabeth St.
Utica, New York 13501

Dear Ron:

I would be very remiss if I did not express my sincere
appreciation to you on behalf of the school district for
settling the insurance claim with respect to our devastating
fire of November 2, 1980. Your handling of the claim from
start to finish was indeed detailed, professional and very
much appreciated. My staff and I always felt comfortable in
dealing with you and your associates during the past months.

Be assured that I will always recommend your firm to my
professional colleagues should they experience a similar
circumstance.

Again, thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

John Semeniak
Supt. Schools
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